
THE WOMAN TRIAL
IN PAKISTAN

Congratulations 
Team Pakistan!

OVER 15,000 PATIENTS 
RECRUITED

3,000 (20%) FROM PAKISTAN

There has been a reduction in recruitment in Pakistan and we now need
everyone to put their best effort in making sure the trial is delivered on time.
We know that this will be a difficult year – we have a huge target but it can
be easily achieved as we have enough collaborators in Pakistan to make sure
this happens.
A huge thank you to all for their amazing work – we know this excellent collaborative
group will do their best. Haleema, on behalf of the Trial Coordinating Centre Team

We now need everyone to put
in the final push: We have one
more year of recruitment and have
just under 5,000 patients to enrol.


